Year 5 PE Information

Our PE Days are TUESDAY and WEDNESDAY

Children should come to school dressed in their PE kit for these days only.

Please wear clothing suitable for outside, as all PE lessons in the Autumn Term will take place outside as recommended by Government guidelines for PE in schools. Tracksuits and trainers would be ideal in times of colder weather.
